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2015 Palo Alto County Tax Sale 
 

 

The Palo Alto County Treasurer’s Office will be utilizing an online auction site to conduct the tax sale on Monday, 

June 15, 2015.  The sale will be conducted at the Palo Alto County Courthouse Board Room and bidders will 

place their bids online.  With the implementation of online bidding, bidders do not need to be present at the 

Courthouse.  Additional information can be found in the Notice to Tax Sale Purchasers, which will be posted on 

our website at www.iowatreasurers.org  

If you wish to attend the sale in person, a limited number of computers will be available on a first come, first 

serve basis.  Wireless internet access will be available if you wish to bring your own laptop.  Please note, all bids 

must be placed online.  Live bids will not be accepted. 

The Clay County Treasurer will host seminars for potential bidders on Wednesday, June 3, 2015. 

Palo Alto County will be joining together with Clay County on this seminar.  There will be one scheduled at 2:00 

p.m. and the second seminar scheduled at 4:30 p.m. in the Clay County Board of Supervisors room at the Clay 

County Administration Building.  This free seminar will provide helpful information and include a demonstration 

of the online bidding process. 

To register for the seminar, or obtain additional information, please email me at rjamison@co.palo-alto.ia.us or 

call 712-852-3844. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Robin Jamison 

Palo Alto County Treasurer 
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